
Disclosure of interests 
 

Newcastle Family Funeral Directors is wholly 

owned by Philip James Harrison  

 A 6th generation family funeral director from the 

year 1840 who’s registered address is 

73 Great North Road, Gosforth, Newcastle Upon 

Tyne, NE3 2DQ. 

 

We are legally required to disclose any donations, 

contributions or gratuities which amount to £250 

or more over a 12-month period that have been 

paid to a third party connected with the funeral 

sector who do not relate to a cost incurred or a 

service provided. Details of such payments are 

listed below 

 

Newcastle Family Funeral Directors has made no 

payments in the months from  

1st January 2021 to 1st January 2022. 


